
 

April 23, 2023 

Welcome / Social CommiƩee Report to Board –  

 

Home sales have begun the spring season.  There are currently 3 homes that are 
pending sales, and one has just been listed.  There are 2 rentals open. Welcome 
bags have been delivered to the new owners of homes on Heron and Whimbrel.  

The Social CommiƩee is planning two events – One for Sunday, April 30th, a 
Garden Party Spring Event.  This will include a demonstraƟon of the assembly of a 
garden pot planter, raffle for planted pots, refreshments, and entertainment by 
WWU string band.  On June 25, the Village will cl=celebrate our 25-year 
anniversary with a party at the Gazebo.  


